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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!!

We would like to inform you that your child is preparing to appear for this session's
upcoming board examinations. Our subject teachers have almost completed the syllabus,
and any remaining portions will be finished by October 30, 2024.

In light of this, the school management has decided to replace the weekly cycle tests with
a comprehensive test series, as per the date sheet attached to this circular. This test series
will enable both students and teachers to assess their performance thoroughly. If any
gaps are identified, subject teachers will provide one-on-one support to address
individual student needs.

We believe this test series will greatly assist students in achieving strong results in their
board examinations.




